
Cardinal Baseball Boosters 

Monday January 6thth, 2024 @ CRHS 

In attendance: Christy Otte, Jenny Grise, Gina Barber, Paula Primeau, Jill Patrou, Mark Smith, Mike  

McCauley, Zach Contreras, Coach Mossey 

Meeting called to order 7:04pm  

 

Secretary’s Report- Jenny Grise’ 

Motion to approve minutes from December 9th, Gina, 2nd Paula. 

Banquet is reserved for May 27th.  5:30 arrival, 6:00 dinner. 

Gerten’s fundraiser is set up.  Deadline for sales is April 3rd with delivery May 12th-17th. 

 

Treasurer’s Report- Paula Primeau 

Savings balance $28,906.47 Checking balance $10,315.77 

Working on 2025 budget. 

Jill Patrou to take on co-treasurer position. Paula & Jill will find time to meet at the bank. 

Motion to approve Treasurer’s report Mike, 2nd Mark. 

 

Coach Mossey’s Report  

Working on finalizing the game schedule, hiring coaches, finalizing the tryout schedule.  

$2500 donation from Mat Bandits was turned in. 

Saturday practices at Pitch 2 pitch set up to start Jan 11th.  8:30-10am 

Sunday open gym/captain’s practice to start Jan 12th.  7:00-8:30pm 

8th grade baseball players invited to Sunday practices and to try out for team. 

 

  

 

President- Christy Otte 

Still waiting for a final quote for dugout coverings and to get the process started to have installed asap. 

Will reach out to Jeff Thompson as they are not returning emails. 



We need to look into options for printing sponsorship banners and see which ones need to be replaced. 

 

 

Megan Kouri will put together a proposal regarding the cost of photography and social media for the 

season.  

We need to set dates for Youth Night and Senior Night as soon as schedule is completed. 

Waiting for $5000 donation from Coon Rapids Little League. 

Little League opening day is April 26th or May 3rd.  All players to volunteer.  

Mark and Zach will get a list of 8th graders to email about Sunday practices and tryouts. 

We need to set a picture date and order senior banners. 

  

Vice President Report- Tami Johnson 

Riverdale Cub booked for April 18th from 9-6 

Northdale Cub booked for April 18th from 9-6 

Feed My Starving Children booked for Thursday March 27th  

 

Signs/sponsorships- Mark Smith 

Paula sent Mark all the information about our sponsors from last year.  Mark will work on getting e-mails 

sent out the beginning of January. 

Mark was wondering if anyone had contact names for our current list of sponsors so he can contact 

them. 

 

Volunteer Report- Gina Barber 

No report 

 

Fundraiser Coordinator- Denise Mooney 

Denise contacted Charitable MN.  They said to reach out in March/April. 

Denise will set up some dining fund-raisers. 

 

 



Website report-Mike McCauley 

Mike has started updating the website with new board members, winter training etc… 

Mike was added as administrator to our Facebook page.  He will also look into Instagram and getting a 

email address for us. 

 

Grade Representatives 

9th grade- Zach Contreras 

10th grade- Paula Primeau 

11th grade-Jessica Sloan 

12th grade-Christy Otte 

 

Grade reps will update parents with the time changes for Sunday Captain’s practices. 

 

 

 

Next Meeting Monday February 10th at 7:00pm @CRHS 

                            

 

Meeting adjourned: 8:29pm 

 


